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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 106944 
Received: 5/15/2016 7:41:08 PM 
Message: 
WEB ID: 106944 AT:05-15-2016 at 07:40 PM 

Related Case Number: 16-0253 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mr. Michael Green 

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

r o 
• 3734 Sherbrooke Drive 3 " 
• Cmcinnati ,.,̂ , 3 : ~c 
• Cincinnati, Ohio 45241 ^ 3 £ 
• United States L j ~ ^-

PHONE INFORMATION: X^ 3 ?̂  ° ^ i 
• Home: (513) 247-0628 — X: 
• Alternative: (513) 706-4340 ^ 7' 

• Fax: 5132470628 

E-MAIL: mgreen3@cinci.rr.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 
• Company: Duke Energy 
• Name on account; Michael Green 
• Service address: 3734 Sherbrooke Drive 
• Service phone: 5132470628 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Duke Energy is proposing an extensive pipeline extension right through a densely populated area 
(referred to as the GREEN Line) of our beutiful neighborhood. Please note, the neighbors and 
community members here are STRONGLY opposed to having a gas pipeline extension built 
through such a densely populated area. It will adversely affect our neighborhoods in too many 
ways to count and will decrease our home values. There is already an existing pipeline ruiming 
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north and south through Park Hills. The current siting of the GREEN LINE has it running on the 
north side of Glendale Milford Road until it is west of Park Hills property, where it will then 
cross to the south side. However, this siting is not yet fixed and subject to change. If the GREEN 
LINE is selected and the pipeline is sited on the south side of Glendale Milford Road, the impact 
on Park Hills homeowners would be terrible. Not only would all owners see property values 
decline, people would begin to leave. In addition to this, we would experince risks and extreme 
trafiic issues during implementation of this project. Please make note of the very active, high 
sentiment against this proposed project here in our communities. It's something everyone is 
talking about, and no one wants. Please do not approve this project plan on the Green Line, 
These are beautiful neighborhoods, and the communities here will neither benefit from the 
pipeline extension, nor support it. This project will result in neighborhood exodus, resulting 
economic ramifications, and potentially much worse. Please respond to assure me you have 
heard this concern and will weigh it carefully. 


